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INADVERTENT INTERCHANGE PAYBACK TASKFORCE
BUSINESS PRACTICES SUBCOMMITTEE, NORTH AMERICAN ENERGY STANDARDS BOARD

MOTION TO RECOMMEND MODIFYING THE IIPTFs MANDATE:

"Whereas the NERC JII TF white paper defines a Frequency Contribution Component of Inadvertent Interchange,
the I1PTF recommends that the JIC remand back to NERC as areliability issue the development, if any, of any such
standard measuring the impact of Inadvertent Interchange on frequency, with monetary assessment, if any, for
frequency impact to be regarded as NERC compliance-related.”

PURPOSE:

The JIC handed "the entire” JIITF white paper to the I|PTF to develop a standard for. Rather than simply dismiss or
ignore the FCC part (which might be imprudent since it might be areliability issue), the [IPTF prudently
acknowledges/clarifies by this motion that, if Inadvertent has any impact on frequency (reliability), that is a matter
not to be handed to the IIPTF/NAESB to decide whether to develop a standard for, but to be sent back to NERC for
NERC to decide whether to develop a standard for it or not. Otherwise, since the JIC delegated that task (contained
in the JITF white paper) to NAESB, NERC is not free to address it unless the JIC clarifies its mandate to NAESB.

Robert Blohm, March 12, 2004



